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Docket No. 30-04694 License No. 20-11085-01

EG&G Mason Research Institute
ATTN: Mr. William Woods

President
57 Union Street
Worcester, Massachusetts 01608

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 82-01

This refers to your letter dated October 28, 1982, in response to our letter
dated September 30, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

With respect to your reply, you are advised that all new or revised procedures
which you propose to use in your licensed program should be submitted to the
USNRC, Region I, Nuclear Materials Section B, 631 Park Avenue, King of
Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406, with a request to amend your license to include
these procedures.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
John D. Kinneman

4 Thomas T. Martin, Director

')/ Division of Engineering and TechnicalPrograms
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